

11 September 2023

Dear Committee Members

FURTHER EVIDENCE

I write on behalf of Diving Australia Ltd to clarify and correct evidence provided at the hearing.

Page 52:

Ms Jack, in response to the question from Senator McKenzie as to whether Diving Australia had been at the roundtables of CEOs for Olympic sports held on 26 July 2023, stated that "I should say that, while Alex did not attend that roundtable, I attended.'

We would like to clarify and correct that Ms Jack did not attend this roundtable. Ms Jack attended a roundtable for Chairs and CEOs held on 27th July 2023 by Commonwealth Games Australia (CGA), to receive a briefing on the cancellation of the 2026 Commonwealth Games.

Should you require any further clarification then please do reach out.

Yours sincerely

Alex NewtonChief Executive Officer
Diving Australia